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Withdrawal of Cleansing Notice 
 
 
Melbourne, 20th December 2019: iSignthis Ltd (ASX: ISX | DE: TA8) (“the Company”) advises 
that it is withdrawing the cleansing notice issued on 16th December 2019.  
 
The continuing suspension of trading in ISX shares imposed by the ASX renders ISX unable to 
activate this procedure.  This is another example of how ISX's shareholders are adversely 
affected by the suspension. 
  
The practical consequence is that the shareholders referred to in the Appendix 2A lodged on 16 
December 2019 will be unable to trade those shares for 12 months. 
 
Accordingly, the shares will not be traded for 12 months. 
 
This announcement has been authorised by the Company’s Managing Director and CFO / 
Company Secretary. 
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